

MHA Board

of Trustees November 18, 2010

Chairperson

Dear Colleague, Cheryl Knodle

Vice Chairperson Linda Rohrman

Mental Health America of Tippecanoe County (MHA) is pleased to invite you to an informational seminar, "Bridging the Gap: How to Tap into Purdue for Interns and Volunteers." The seminar features two speakers from Purdue:

Treasurer

Marne Helgesen, director of the Purdue Center for Instructional Excellence. Harry Brown, assistant dean of students for community engagement and

involvement.

Ben Angelo

They will discuss programs that provide volunteers as well as skilled services to

Secretary

Jeff Cover, D. Min.

local not-for-profits and businesses.

Buck Black, MSW,

LCSW

Kay Bleyer, LMHC

Karen Cooperider

Jana Maxwell

Kim Nelson-Blackburn,

MSW, LCSW

Carol Ott, Pharm.D.

Jim Sands

If your organization is in need of student volunteers or qualified paid or unpaid interns to assist with a wide variety of challenges, from marketing to engineering, then this seminar is the perfect opportunity to learn how to work with Purdue to meet your needs. The event is from noon to 1:30pm, Tuesday, November 30, 2010. MHA is hosting the event in our MHA Community Building's Lilly Room, at 914 South Street, near downtown Lafayette. Lunch and refreshments will be provided. There is no charge but registration is required.

We look forward to seeing a representative from your organization at this event. Please help us to plan accordingly by sending a RSVP to bondgroup.event@gmail. com. or by calling (765) 404-0501.

Sincerely,

Volunteer Director

Jennifer Flora of Development

Chief Executive Officer Linda Rohrman



A United Way Member Agency